
 

This term, we have been exploring signs of 

Autumn. We went on an Autumn Walk 

around Father Dever’s garden and used a 

checklist to see if we could spot any brown 

and orange leaves, sticks, plants or animals. 

Reception 1 

 

We have been learning about 2D 

shapes! We looked at properties of 

circles, triangles, squares and 

rectangles. We then went on a shape 

hunt to find shapes in the environment. 

 

We have been learning all about the 

Christmas Story this term! We learnt, 

practised and performed our own 

Nativity show for our parents to watch! 

            

 

We made chocolate sparklers to celebrate 

Bonfire Night, we had to mix the chocolate 

and add the sprinkles. We then wrote 

captions to say how we made them using 

our phonics knowledge. 

         

 
 


